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CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY 
 

*** KINGSLAND AVENUE, TOWN OF HARRISON *** 
 
(Newark) – Commencing the week of March 11, 2024 or shortly thereafter, as part of an emergency 
rehabilitation construction project, the Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission (“PVSC”) is scheduled to 
rehabilitate sections of its Kearny-Harrison-Newark (“KHN”) Branch Interceptor Sewer along Kingsland 
Avenue between Hamilton Street and Harrison Avenue within the Town of Harrison.  
 
The planned rehabilitation (remove and replacement) will occur on Kingsland Avenue from PVSC 
manhole KHN-020 to manhole KHN-019 (approximately 316 linear feet of 42” diameter sewer) [between 
Hamilton Street and Harrison Avenue].  
 
In order to get construction activities across Harrison Avenue from Kingsland Avenue to Supor 
Boulevard, the planned rehabilitation will also include the additional sewer rehabilitation of the 
installation of a cured-in-place pipe (“CIPP”) structural liner on Supor Boulevard (a.k.a. Worthington 
Avenue) from manhole KHN-019 through manhole KHN-018 (approximately 140 linear feet of 48” 
diameter sewer).  
 
On or about the week of March 11, 2024 (depending on the weather and related conditions), Kingsland 
Avenue between Hamilton Street and Harrison Avenue will be closed and subject to traffic control and 
detour measures. 
 
The anticipated duration of the construction work activities is approximately Eight Months for the 
removal & replacement work and the cured-in-place pipe (“CIPP”) lining work based on the contractor’s 
construction schedule and resources. 
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The Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission recognizes that this project will have an impact on the local 
community and we apologize for any inconvenience. However, the infrastructure work is essential and 
necessary to the health and safety of all residents within the PVSC Service District. 
 
Throughout the course of the project, PVSC will continue to provide updates to residents and commuters 
regarding the status of the work. The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or 
other factors. Motorists are encouraged to check the home page of the PVSC website at www.nj.gov/pvsc 
for further travel information. 
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